
As a valued member of our Super Summer family, we wanted to address the pricing changes for
2024. We are aware that it will certainly impact you as you register students and team leaders to
be part of Super Summer.

Due to the ever-increasing costs associated with producing a week-long evangelism training
experience, we have found it necessary to adjust our pricing. This price increase will help us
continue to provide the high-quality experience you, your students, and your team leaders have
come to expect over the years.

We want to assure you that this decision was made only after careful consideration and analysis
of our market and expenses. We remain committed to honor God by being faithful stewards of
this ministry including its financial resources.

You may or may not be aware that every expense of Super Summer is paid by the student and
team leader registration fees. Again, the students and team leaders cover the full cost of their
experience. In comparison, some ministries receive significant income from donors, grants and
cooperative funding programs thereby easing the financial demand on participants.

Our mission is to teach students to Know & Share The Gospel. If you or anyone you know
would be interested in financially supporting the mission of Super Summer please connect with
us at info@supersummer.com or call 214.828.5121. Your generosity enables us to produce a
high-quality evangelism training experience and make it financially accessible to more students
interested in sharing the good news with others.

We extend our deepest gratitude for your loyalty and understanding as we step forward in
helping Gen Z and Generation Alpha share the good news with others. We highly value our
partnership with you as we teach students to Know & Share The Gospel.

Thank you for being a cherished member of our Super Summer family and for sacrificially
investing in the next generations of students sharing the good news.

Sincerely,
The Super Summer Team
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